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GGC Hydrotherapy Services
Dear Colleague

Reconfiguration of Hydrotherapy Services within NHS GGC

This letter is intended to provide you with advanced notice of the relocation of Hydrotherapy services within NHS GGC.  
This change is as a result of the closure of the hydrotherapy pool on the Southern General Site. This facility will close on Friday 23rd April 2015.

As there is no adult hydrotherapy facility in the South Glasgow University Hospital, hydrotherapy services will continue to be delivered on two sites across NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde:

Glasgow Royal Infirmary   and   Royal Alexandra Hospital Paisley

This has afforded us the opportunity to bring together the staff expertise and maximise the utilisation of the hydrotherapy pools. 
Referrals will continue to be accepted by mail through a central referral point: 

Please can you share with relevant colleagues…
Referrals should be sent to: 

Lorraine Friel, 

Physiotherapy Dept. 

Glasgow Royal Infirmary, 
Queen Elizabeth Building,
16 Alexandra Parade, Glasgow, G31 2ER
Ann Ross 
AHP Lead
Emergency Care & Medical Specialties 
Physiotherapy Dept, Western Infirmary
Glasgow G11 6NT
tel: 0141 211 (5)2663
     0141 211 (5)2144 (secretary )

